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April 21, 1978 

Mrs. Kazanjian 
37 Blossom Street 
Fitchbury, Massachusetts 01420 

Dear Mrs. Kazanjian: 

We have recddved the lovely crochet ""ork which you 

mailed to usr and appreciate your generosity. 

Will you kindly contact us and indicate ttiethere 

is a specific use for which you donated the crocheted Ltems. 

Sincerely yours, 

Sandra Shahinian 
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